
1994 BOAFtD MEMBEFts
PF]ESIDENT
TEAESA ~EIA/TOW, Corporate Group Controller, ADM
VICE PRESIDENT
CAA4 A4CAVMIVEy, Manager, Decafur Industry & Technology
TPEASUF}ER
SrL/ART KOOP, Business Mgr/Comptroller, Millikin University
SECF}ETAF}Y
aAAY BACHMIA~, Administrative Assistant, ADM

PAST PRESIDENT 91 -92
0A^/ 4f7WrLWGEF7,  Brintlinger Funeral Homes

JUNIOF\ BAFIDING, Prestdem. Slandard Waste ln®.
RANDY C^LLISON, Forester. arty ol Decarfur
CHfJ/S CU[[/Saw, President, Cullison Disposal Systems
HEF\B DF?EIER lnapectior, arty Of Decarfur
F\ODGEFI F^l"EF., Manager , Ktoger S\oTe
JEAN FF\IEND, arty Of Deeatur, Town Clock
NOF\M GOENNE, F{etiired
DONNA JOHNSON, Teacher, M`. Ziion Jr. H.S.
GEORGE XIAAA, Consumer Advisor, Illinois Power Company
i/SA LAWE, Environmental Specialist, Chastain & Assoc.
BAXA~ A4AASVALL, Aesigninent Editor, WAND-TV
LYNN MCELFRESH, ANfror & O\Nrier Of M®Donatids
KAALA PE7EASOW, Dir. of Education, Planned Parenthood
AA^/Oy PflwcE, Manager, Mason County Farm Bureau
CHFIISTY OulNTENZ, Frectance Wrfror
f70IV SHtAVAKEf7, President, Decatur F]ecycle Paper lnc.
I/OA^/ S7lEWAf7r, V. P., Metro. Decatur Chamber/Commerce

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Fluth G. SRoutt®r

STAFF SECRETAFIV
Kim Najk,

•-r€̀Pr

9
c>®

202 E. North Street
Decalur,  lL 62523

7/423-2800 . fax 423-7455

March 1, 1994

Jerald Merrick
Decatur Public Library
247 E. North
Decatur, IL   62523

Dear J,

Thanks for bringing your display to the 1994
CCS & Richland Community College Environmental
Fair.  We appreciate your commitment to educating
Macon County! And even more than that we
appreciate all of your physical labor and emotional
support during planning, set up and break down of the
fair!!!

Attendance more than doubled from our first
fair.  Most people came early and stayed for the entire
program.  We saw families, teens, little kids and even
babies having lots of fun while they learned about our
local environmental and conservation issues.

Please plan to join us again in 1995 in late
February.  We will contact you by August with the new
theme.

Sincerely,

REF
Ruth Stauffer
Executive Director

•Lrfr,

Dorma Johnson
Education Committee Chair
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